
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 27th, 2019 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
Per our press release on August 7th, 2019, if you still have an extra blue garbage container 
that you would like picked up, tomorrow, August 28th, at 2:00 P.M. will be the last day to 
add your address to the pickup list. After this date, it will be the responsibility of the 
homeowner to dispose of the container if it is no longer wanted. Container pickup will 
conclude on Friday, August 30th for those that requested a pickup.   


